
  
 
 

 

AGENDA ITEM:  10.1 First Reading of the Legislative Platform 
 

 
BACKGROUND:  Adopting a legislative platform allows the School District to 
provide a consistent message when communicating with legislators.  
 
 
PROCESS: Forest Lake Area Schools is a member of the Schools for Equity in 
Education (SEE) and has been for many years. Brad Lundell, executive director 
of SEE, presented SEE’s legislative platform at the November 8 Finance 
Committee meeting and at the November 8 School Board meeting. 
 
The recommendation is to adopt SEE’s legislative platform as our district’s 
legislative platform.  Copies of the platform will be provided at the School Board 
Meeting. 
 
 

 RECOMMENDATION:  First reading of the legislative platform. 
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